

BETTER SERVICES.

Mr Mike Lewis President Yarralumla Residents Association

Email: info@yarralumlaresidents.org.au

Dear Mr Lewis

Thank you for your correspondence on behalf of the Yarralumla Residents Association. I am responding on behalf of all endorsed Liberal candidates for the 2020 election.

Please find attached a response to the survey from the Yarralumla Residents Association.

Thank you for taking the time to seek our views.

Yours sincerely

Josh Manuatu Campaign Director







BETTER SERVICES.

RESPONSE TO YARRALUMLA RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

The Canberra Liberals are committed to making Canberra the best place to live, work and raise a family.

The Canberra Liberals will freeze rates for four years. This means that under a Canberra Liberals Government, your rates will not increase, and you will have certainty over your rates bill.

We have a strong plan to reduce the cost of living for Canberrans, improve education standards, provide better access to health services, fix Labor's transport bungles, and protect the local environment. We will focus on delivering the basic, essential and frontline services that Canberrans want and need.

The Canberra Liberals value the unique heritage character of Yarralumla and its significance to our city, we understand the need to ensure the character of the suburb is maintained.

We are committed to improving Canberra's planning system. We do not support the Labor-Greens approach to planning which is characterised by complex processes, dodgy deals and a lack of a genuine two-way community consultation and conversation.

We will fight to save the highly valued Curtin Horse Paddocks from development and return this piece of paradise back to the Canberra community. A Canberra Liberals Government will also stop the Labor and the Greens' plans to develop hundreds of apartments on the West Basin. We will give interested Canberrans ample opportunity to have their say on its use.

We will work with the Yarraluma Residents Association to establish a community garden as part of our commitment to plant and care for One Million Trees. This will also form part of our Green Space Guarantee which secures green space for future generations.

A Canberra Liberals Government will establish a new \$50 million Local Parking Fund which will deliver an estimated 2,500 new parking spaces to address inadequate parking in many areas of Canberra, particularly local shops and town centres.

As part of our commitment for better services, we will improve urban maintenance in Yarralumla by increased tree pruning and footpath repair. We will also clean up, improve and upgrade local shops, including better streetscapes, gardens, and public toilets where needed.

The Canberra Liberals will be making further policy announcements in the coming weeks. If you would like to stay up to date, you can follow the Canberra Liberals Facebook page: facebook.com/CanberraLiberals

Your Canberra Liberal candidates in Murrumbidgee are:

Jeremy Hanson MLA, Giulia Jones MLA, Amardeep Singh, Sarah Suine & Ed Cocks

17 September 2020





